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18 November 2024 

Nick Farlow 
 
By email: fyi-request-28744-c0c6e5ec@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Nick 

Official information request - Revised Solicitor General Prosecution Guidelines 
Our Ref: OIA353/1 

1. We refer to your official information request dated 8 November 2024 for 
information regarding the processing of your previous OIA request and Crown 
funding of Inaia Tonu Nei. 

2. We have transferred part your request to the Ministry of Justice. Part of the 
information to which your request relates, namely “Clarification of any Crown 
funding of Inaia Tonu Nei, whether through Ministry of Justice, the Crown or 
Crown Entity” is more closely connected with the functions of the Ministry of 
Justice. In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official 
Information Act to transfer your request. 

3. You will hear further from the Ministry of Justice concerning that part of your 
request. As communicated by way of email on 11 November 2024, Crown Law will 
respond to the remainder of your request as soon as is reasonably practicable. 

Yours faithfully 
Crown Law 
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